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Dear Colleagues,
another safe.  
 
Certainly, a semester without built in breaks is stressful, especially during a global pandemic. I 
recognize that this places added pressure on everyone. Please know that we have resources in 
place to you help navigate and manage this stress, and I encourage you to utilize these resources, 
such as our talented staff at the CHIP center.  
 
While we are all doing a great job, I want to reiterate the importance of continuing the same level 


